
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

DATE: 7/17/24 

The City of Reading recently has contracted with Parrish Excavating to 
perform potholing in the City for Residential Water Service Line Inspections to 
be able to identify what type of material each service line is, both going from 
the watermain to the curb stop as well as curb stop towards the home.  

This required a vacuumed hole on both sides of the curb-stop creating holes 
that were later filled with sand.  Due to the heavy rain events this past few 
weeks this has caused many holes to sink and cave.    

Parrish Excavating is planning on coming back after they have completed the 
potholing process and will visit each property and make sure that the holes 
are filled and place topsoil and grass seed at each location that was 
disturbed.  

If you have any questions, you may call Reading City Hall at 517-283-2604.  
The City of Reading apologizes for the inconvenience and asks for your 
cooperation during this process. 
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